
Taskforce Members,  
 
Follow-up information from Wichita Regional Director Dee Nighswonger attached and below. 
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From: Dee Nighswonger [DCF]  
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2023 12:26 PM 
To: Leeds, Russell  
Cc: Peterman, Kristin ; Janet Barnes  
Subject: (EXTERNAL)Community Task Force Meeting Follow Up 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Sedgwick County Division of Information Technology 

 
Good afternoon, 
I wanted to follow up on a couple of things from our meeting Tuesday. I have added the Task Force 
members to our DCF stakeholder distribution list for the Wichita Service Center so they will receive 
future communication directly from DCF about our scheduled events/gatherings. Attached are a couple 
of documents regarding topics that I shared about during my time. This link will also provide information 
on the KU collaboration work being done: Kansas Strong for Children and Families | School of Social 
Welfare (ku.edu) ICAB and the Workgroup on Racial Disparities are both components of Kansas Strong 
for Children & Families. Please feel free to forward the information to members of the Task Force. Let 
me know if I have missed anything. Thank you! 
 
~D 
 

Dee E. Nighswonger, LMSW, LCAC 
Wichita Regional Director 

Kansas Department for Children and Families 
(Serving Barber, Butler, Cowley, Elk, Greenwood, Harper, Kingman,Pratt, Sedgwick & Sumner Counties) 
Office Number (316) 337-6138 
Cell Number (316) 619-7153 
Dee.Nighswonger@ks.gov 
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